From: Katie Rindahl

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Request for Consideration: council meeting Sept 18th at 3:30pm, File #SWRP2402
Date: Thursday, September 19, 2024 9:20:47 AM

Dear City Council Members,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request your consideration regarding the
assessment for the recent sewer line repair at my property. This is the second time I have had
to address significant issues with this sewer line, and the financial burden has become
increasingly challenging. My deepest apologies for submitting this email so late. I was under
the impression I was required to attend in person and now after reviewing the letter again it
says I need to email or call in.

Given the current economic climate, including rising inflation and property taxes, the costs
associated with this repair are particularly overwhelming. I kindly ask that you assess the
possibility of applying a much lower interest rate to the repair costs, as this would significantly
alleviate the financial strain we are experiencing.

I appreciate your attention to this matter and your ongoing commitment to the community.
Thank you for considering my request. I am hopeful for a favorable response.

Please confirm receipt of this message.
Warmest regards,
Katie Fears

1828 W Chelton Ave, St. Paul 55104
File #SWRP2402

Assessment # 243001

Parcel ID # 28-29-23-34-0160


mailto:katie.fears@gmail.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Katie Rindahl

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Re: Request for Consideration: council meeting Sept 18th at 3:30pm, File #SWRP2402
Date: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 3:40:31 PM

Making sure this was received?
Thank you

On Wed, Sep 18, 2024 at 1:32 PM Katie Rindahl <katie.fears@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear City Council Members,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request your consideration regarding the
assessment for the recent sewer line repair at my property. This is the second time I have
had to address significant issues with this sewer line, and the financial burden has become
increasingly challenging. My deepest apologies for submitting this email so late. I was
under the impression I was required to attend in person and now after reviewing the letter
again it says I need to email or call in.

Given the current economic climate, including rising inflation and property taxes, the costs
associated with this repair are particularly overwhelming. I kindly ask that you assess the
possibility of applying a much lower interest rate to the repair costs, as this would
significantly alleviate the financial strain we are experiencing.

I appreciate your attention to this matter and your ongoing commitment to the community.
Thank you for considering my request. I am hopeful for a favorable response.

Please confirm receipt of this message.
Warmest regards,
Katie Fears
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